
Testimony in SUPPORT of SB2322 

 

I urge the committee to recommend a “Due Pass” on SB 2322, SB 2335, SB2313, 

In regard to SB2322 No landowner should ever be subject to an eminent domain taking when a project 
is already tax payer funded (45Q)   . 

ND landowners should NEVER be expected to have the burden of giving up land for a NON public use 
project that is already funded by the taxpayer as part of the new green deal (likely to repealed by 
executive order)   

It is without a doubt an injustice that a landowner funds the project though taxation, then that project 
“takes” his land too.   

This committee must affirm SB 2322 

 

Lon Klusmann 


